Embassy of the United States of America

November 20, 2003

To whom it may concern:

Consolidated Security International (CSI) has entered its second year of providing and supporting
i drug detection Dog Training Program in Nicaragua, CSI, which has been contracted by the International
Narcotics and Law Enforcement (INL) section of the U.S. Embassy, has already successfully trained 19
dog/handler teams for the Nicaraguan National Police. These dog teams have, in tum, accounted for the
seizure of over 26 kilograms of Heroin and 523 kilograms of cocaine Because of the great success o new
class of dog/handlers will begin in  few months,

INL Managua has been pleased with CSI's responsiveness to the local situation and the specific
needs of the Nicaraguan Police. The police. themselves are happy with CSI's perfc 50 thad they have
offered CSI facilities for the possible creation of an "international” training facility where CSI might train
dog teams from all the various countries where it has INL contracts.

INL Managua looks forward to continuing its successful working refationship with CSI, If you
have further questions. do not hesitate to contict me 4t (505) 266-6010 ext. 4692

Sincerely, e ,\
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Eigil Hein\en
First Secretary







